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HUDSON HEADLINER
November 11, 2019
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS: Nov 11"  Board Meeting at 7:30 p.m.

Nov 11 Jr. High BB at AC at 5:30 p.m.

Nov 12 Jr. High BB at AC at 5:30 p.m.

Nov 13%  Title 1 Parent Meeting at 5:45 pm in the cafeteria
Nov 13"  PTO Meeting at 6 pm

Nov 14®  Jr. High BB at Midway at 5:30 p.m.

Nov 15  Mid-Quarter

Nov26™  Early out @ 12:35

Nov 27-29" No School Thanksgiving break

*************************************************************************************************

THE BRIGHT SPOT: You are capable of more than you know.

***********************************************************************************ﬁﬁ************

STUDENT OF THE WEEK: RONEN HILGENBERG (GRADE 7)

What kind of music do you like to listen to? T don’t like to listen to music

My favorite smell is: BBQ

Where do you like to shop? Sporting Goods Stores

Three words that describe me are: Awesome, Sports-loving, and (usually) nice

I am pleased to announce Ronen Hilgenberg as Bucket—Filler of the week. Ronen provides a good example in the classroom
by staying organized and following expectations. He has shown great improvement in using his time productively and being
a steady worker to do quality work. He is willing to help and cooperate with others and shows respect to fellow students and
adults alike. These are the kinds of leadership examples that represent Hudson very well and make Ronen very nice to work
with. Keep up the good work, Ronen. —Mr. Ewing
***************#*********************************************************************************
BELLS & WHISTLES: to the Bates County Health Center for the generous gift of almost $1500.00 in physical education
equipment that was given to Hudson students! This project was funded in part by the Missouri Department of Health and Senior
Services Maternal and Child Health Services Contract. We appreciate you! —Mrs. Warmbrodt

********************#**************************************************$*************************
Preschool: We had such a great time last week learning about Thanksgiving! We have read several books about Thanksgiving and
we sang some songs. We learned about Pilgrims and Indians and what types of food they ate. We will continue this discussion
throughout the month of November. We painted turkeys and attempted to draw one! They will be up in our classroom for viewing.
This is 2 new month so make sure you are current on your payments. Getting behind this time of year is easy because of everything
that is going on. If you are unsure where you stand, don't hesitate to ask! This week looks to be a cold one. Please make sure your
child is dressed appropriately. We usually stay inside the gym, but it can be a little cool! Have a great week!! -Miss Stacie
********************************************$****************************************************
Kind/15% This week is going to be a cold week! Please make sure you wear a hat, gloves, and a winter coat to school! We will be
working on clocks and telling time to the hour. The first graders are working on adding and subtracting 0. First grade: Make sure
that you are studying your spelling words! It is review week, which means that any 8 words will be chosen for the test. There are
only two and a half weeks until Thanksgiving! Have a great week! -Mrs. Schenker

" love cold weather." -Seth Rogen
*************************************************************************************************

2nd/3rd. We will be having a spelling test on Friday. In science, we are starting on Earth science! In history, we are working on
communities, focusing on communities and their histories. We will have a test Friday on this. In math, we're working on
multiplication and place values. Check out the website for school events coming up! -Miss Ettlin
*************************************************************************************************
4™M/Zth: A huge thank you to all our veterans! This past week 4th and 5th graders have been researching the history of Veteran's Day
and have written about why it is important to honor veterans. In Math, 4th graders will be looking at mixed numbers and 5th grade



will be looking at polygons and angles. 4th grade will have a multiplication facts test over 8's and 5th graders will test over 12's on
Fri. In Science, 4th grade will have a test over Ch. 4 on Wed. and 5th graders will test over Ch. 7 on Friday. In English, 4th graders
will be working on homophones and 5th graders will be looking at past, present, and future tense. In Social Studies, 4th graders will
test over Ch. 3 tomorrow and 5th graders will start reading Ch. 2 called "From a New Nation to a Divided Nation". 5th graders will
also have a states and capitals test over all 50 on Friday. Have a great week! -Ms. Mott
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61/7th/8h: T certainly enjoyed seeing the kids' work on their dioramas, and I think they did a nice job of displaying them for the
other students. In science, students are learning about characteristics of different biomes and the role of light in our world. In social
studies, 6th grade is learning about life in the colonies prior to the events that lead to the American Revolution, while eighth grade is
learning about the challenges involved with providing rules and structure to the new United States after the Revolution. Seventh
grade is learning about the Roman empire. Mid-quarter is next week, and with three book reports, some are a little behind to suit my
comfort level. I consider on-track to be well into the second book. One book report by mid-quarter, and you're still in the game but
with ground to gain. If you fall into the category of not having turned any in by mid-quarter, you are really in a bit of a hole at that
point. Tests this Week: 6th/7th Social Studies: Friday, 6th and 8th Math: Thursday - Mr. Ewing
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INFO: Please send in canned and boxed goods for the Food Drive that Hudson is having in through the month of November. We
are also collecting paper and hygiene products
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NURSE TIP: Most e-cigarettes contain nicotine, which is highly addictive. Nicotine exposure during adolescence can: 1) Harm
brain development, which continues until about age 25. 2) Impact learning, memory, and attention. 3) Increase risk for future
addiction to other drugs.
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MUSIC: Keep up the hard work. Recorders are coming along, as are our lyrics! -Miss Stacie
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CHARACTER ED: This week we will write about something we are passionate about. Each and every student has something

in their heart that they care deeply about. We will explore those things! We hope to present some of them at an assembly in the near
future! ~Miss Stacie
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CONGRATS: VFW Post 11242 Patriots Pen Essay Winners: Kaylee O’Farrell 1% place $100.00, Kaylee Mott 204
place $75.00, Katie Campbell 3 place $50.00
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WEBSITE: Visit our website at hudsonelementaryschool.org for things like the current Hudson Headliner newsletter and
archived editions, our menu, and upcoming events.
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FACEBOOK: Remember to like our new Facebook page at Hudson R-TX Elementary School. We have some great things
happening and fun pictures we want you to see!
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REMINDER: Please return the Household Questionnaires that you received during parent/teacher conferences.
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HUDSON R-IX
2019 DEPARTMENT OF ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY EDUCATION (DESE)
ANNUAL PERFORMANCE REPORT (APR)

One of the purposes of the APR is to meaningfully distinguish the performance of school buildings and school systems. For public
school districts, the APR is important when considering accreditation. Until 2019, the MSIP 5 APR has used measures of student
performance and a points system to distinguish the performance of school districts.

The points system provides a concise way to summarize the performance of public schools in the form of a percentage of points
earned. The format of the 2019 APR is both quite familiar and quite different from prior years. The APR continues to evaluate school
performance against the performance standards previously used. Additionally, the calculations are the same as in the past. However,
the 2019 APR will display both statistical and visual representations of how districts perform rather than point totals and percentages.

Hudson R-IX is very proud to report that our students continue to make improvements in both their English Language Arts scores
and their Mathematics scores and are rated “on track” with DESE expectations. Our 8 graders scored “exceeding” in the area of
High School Readiness.



